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Dates for your Diary 

                     Coffee Morning 

Monday January 6
th

 2014 

10 30am-12 30pm 

(Doors Open 10 20am) 

Linden House 

211, Tettenhall Road, Wolverhampton. 

WV6 0DD   

 

Annual Bring and Buy Sale 

 
We would appreciate your help with 

items for the Bring and Buy sale 

 

Please reply to Joyce Knibbs by post, or              

07539949723 (Mon –Friday) 

Joyce Knibbs 623 Cannock Road, Fallings 

Park, Wolverhampton WV10 8PH 

(Invitations enclosed with this Newsletter) 

               Coffee Morning 

               Monday 3
rd

 February 2014
 

10 30am-12 30pm (Doors Open 10 20am) 

Linden House 

211, Tettenhall Road, Wolverhampton. 

WV6 0DD 

 

Shoe Fare 

(With Local Retailer) 

 

Please reply to Joyce Knibbs post or 

telephone. 

Joyce Knibbs 623 Cannock Road, Fallings 

Park, Wolverhampton WV10 8PH 

Mobile: 07539949723 (Mon – Fri) 

Invitations enclosed with this Newsletter 

 

         Forthcoming Coffee Mornings  

(2014) 

 
March 3

rd
 Doctor Newton (Arthritis Update) 

 

Doctor Newton has kindly agreed to come along 

to our March 2014 coffee morning to give us an 

update on Arthritis. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Outings 

 
Thursday 9

th
 January 2014 

Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs 

(Birmingham Hippodrome) 

 
Please note that the coach for this pantomime 

(Matinee) will be leaving Falklands Street 

Coach Park at 12pm midday.  
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Features Round Up 

 

Coffee Morning St Johns in the Square 

 

 
 

WRSG members enjoying the coffee 

morning in aid of our group hosted by 

friends of St Johns in the Square on 

Friday 22
nd

 November 2103. 

 

 

Friends of St Johns in the Square 

raised £130 for the WRSG at their 

coffee morning. I would like to say a 

huge thank you to Ann Evans and her 

colleagues for their hard work and 

making the morning so special. We 

were also treated to a beautiful 

interlude by the organist on the 

Renatus Harris Organ which has 

recently been restored. 

 

 

 
 

Renatus Harris Organ 

 

 

 

Tai Chi Course October 2013 

 

The second Tai Chi Course has now 

completed, successfully assisted with 

funding from Comic Relief. Our grant 

has now ended, Kath Sankey and I will 

be pursuing new funding in the new year 

probably for gentle exercises for the over 

50’s that can benefit the whole group. 

Please watch this space for news on that. 

 

 
 

Members enjoying the Second Tai Chi 

Course 
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WRSG Annual Christmas Lunch 

2013 

 

 

Seventy Five members and guests 

enjoyed a first class Christmas Lunch on 

Monday 2
nd

 December at Linden House. 

 

We were entertained by Mathew 

Richards with his key board and Ukulele 

and also a very special visit from Santa 

Claus and his helper (featured below) 

with chocolate gifts for everyone. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Santa and his helper 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May I wish all of our members a 

happy Christmas, I look forward to 

seeing you in the New Year. Thank 

you for your support throughout 2013 

 

 

 

 

Liz Walker (Chairperson WRSG) 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

The views expressed in this Newsletter 

are taken in good faith and are not 

necessarily endorsed by the editor or the 

WRSG. The use of a product name does 

not constitute an endorsement by the 

WRSG  
 

 

 


